9839 Winner Road,
Independence, lo.

Dear Dlok:

T em sorry that Twill only be able to have two M.okc'u
for you at the box office for the games Friday and’ Saturday.
The other sshools partioipaﬁng mm’m for this nhorw in
my allotment to you.

Hope you enjoy the games.

Singerely yours,

Director of Physiocal Bducation,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




